
NAS Oceana Fuel Spill  

I’d like to thank everyone who came out to Monday’s informational meeting where we 
addressed concerns and provided information and an update to residents on last week’s fuel spill.   As 
the emergency response continues, we’ll use this web site as a central hub for information and to help 
answer your questions and aid in understanding the responses, processes and progress, as we work to 
finish the cleanup. I appreciate your patience, and understand the inconvenience this has caused. 

 As you’ve seen in the impacted area, we have a dedicated and professional team of federal, 
state and local experts, responders and agencies hard at work to ensure your health and safety and 
protect local wildlife and the environment. When the cleanup is completed off the base, monitoring of 
the air will continue in the affected neighborhoods. 

 If you did not attend the meeting, and have questions or concerns, please contact the team at 
oceanapao@navy.mil or call (757) 433-2162.  We can also add you to our email updates, as you desire. 

 Please check back frequently as this page will continually be updated. 

 We are still in the emergency phase and information is constantly changing.  I appreciate your  
patience and cooperation as we move forward. Please let us know if you notice anything that may be 
related to the spill that we’ve may have missed so we can respond immediately.  If you see something, 
please say something. 

 I appreciate your continued patience, understanding and cooperation. – Capt. Rich Meadows, 
Commanding Officer, Naval Air Station Oceana. 


